
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

29th November 2022 

NOTIFICATION OF POSITIVE SAMPLE 

__________________________________________________ 

Trainer Ms. Paula Hearnden has been informed that the urine sample taken from her 

greyhound LONG GULLY SHACK at the Greyhound Racing SA (GRSA) race meeting held at 

Angle Park on 5th September 2022, has been analysed and is confirmed to contain the 

prohibited substance Dexamethasone. 

 

Ms. Hearnden has been advised that GRSA Stewards have opened and adjourned an inquiry 

into the matter.   

 

D. JONAS 

CHIEF STEWARD 

 

 


